














  
    

 

 

 Photographs:  Aerial (Name & Date):     .  
    or  Other (Name & Date):     .  

 Previous determination(s).  File no. and date of response letter:     . 
 Applicable/supporting case law: SWANCC. 
 Applicable/supporting scientific literature:  

 
 Other information (please specify):     . 

 
   

B.  ADDITIONAL COMMENTS TO SUPPORT JD:  On 23 April 2015 Corps staff visited the project site and walked the entire 
perimeter of the subject wetland.  The wetland was partially inundated during the site inspection.  The perimeter of the wetland 
was inspected for any drainage pathways, drain pipes, gravity drains, or the like that could potentially convey water from the 
wetland to other waters of the United States.  There were no routes observed that would allow for normal and/or periodic flow of 
water from the wetland to other waters of the U.S.   Gravity drains located on Burnt Pine Lane and in proximity to the subject 
wetland were visually inspected (i.e., got down on the ground and looked through the grates); there was no connection found 
coming from the direction of the subject wetland.  The nearest tributary is located approximately 260 linear feet southeast of the 
southeastern limits of the wetland.  Corps staff inspected the near bank of the tributary and the area beneath the bridge where 
Burnt Pine Lane crosses the stream to determine if any drain pipes were discharging to the stream, as this could be an 
indication of water being carried from the wetland; the Corps did not find any discharge that would indicate drainage was being 
conveyed from the subject wetland.   
 
It appears that previous development of the surrounding area and construction of both Burnt Pine Lane and Preserve Lane have 
removed any hydrologic connection that the subject wetland may have had with other waters of the United States.  The wetland 
is hydrologically isolated from other waters of the United States. 
 
 

  




